From: Frew Long

**Sent:** 05 March 2019 15:23

To: Planning

**Subject:** Fwd: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2019/0485/P

## Begin forwarded message:

From: Frew Long

Subject: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2019/0485/P

Date: 4 March 2019 20:29:59 GMT To: Alyce.Keen@camden.gov.uk

Dear Ms Keen,

I'm the leaseholder at the First Floor of 8 Frognal Lane. I'm writing to object to the above application. Extending the basement flat would result in a sour/ugly sight. I have a pleasant view of the garden which I enjoy daily. However, if Mr Kirk extends the basement, that view will be completely ruined.

Kind regards,

Forough S Long

From: Keen, Alyce

**Sent:** 05 March 2019 10:26

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2019/0485/P

Hi,

Can you please upload this objection to the website.

Thanks,

Alyce Keen Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079741400 -----Original Message-----

From: Frew Long

Sent: 04 March 2019 20:30

To: Keen, Alyce <Alyce.Keen@camden.gov.uk> Subject: 8 Frognal Lane, Application 2019/0485/P

Dear Ms Keen,

I'm the leaseholder at the First Floor of 8 Frognal Lane. I'm writing to object to the above application. Extending the basement flat would result in a sour/ugly sight. I have a pleasant view of the garden which I enjoy daily. However, if Mr Kirk extends the basement, that view will be completely ruined.

Kind regards,

Forough S Long

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<a href="http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement">http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.